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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Snails Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

95% 92% 86% 100% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class.  

Yellow Purple Orange Blue 

93% 95% 99% 98% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children In Need  
We had a great day on Friday and together we raised £267.40.  

This is a fantastic amount so thank you for all your support. 

 

Application for School Places – Nursery to Reception Class (Sept. 2021 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2016 and 31st Aug. 2017 you need to 

apply for an Infant School place before midnight on Friday 15th Jan. 2021.  

Application for School Places – Junior School (Sept. 2021 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2013 and 31st Aug. 2014 you need to 

apply for a Junior School place before midnight on Friday 15th Jan. 2021. 

Applying after the deadline may mean missing out on a place at our school or the 

Juniors. Apply online at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions. You will be notified 

of your child’s school place, by email, on 16th April 2021.  

See leaflet for more details. 
 

Christmas Cards 

Children can bring Christmas cards into school from Monday 23rd November and 

place them in their class post box throughout the week.  Each Friday the post box 

will be emptied, the contents allowed to quarantine over the weekend and then the 

cards will be distributed on Monday.  This will continue until Tuesday 15th December 

(the last day for posting cards).  During this week, any cards placed in the post box 

on Monday or Tuesday will be handed out on Friday. 

 

Dates 

Last Day of Term - 18th December 20 

Winter weather clothing 

It is very important that your child is dressed for the weather. Please make sure 

they have warm clothing for outside play and suitable footwear. Hats and gloves are 

essential in the cold weather, please ask your child to put them in their coat pocket 

to keep them safe when not in use.  

 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions

